
T.S. MacQuiddy Principal Letter: October 2023

“Home of the Mustangs”

Hello MacQuiddy Families,
The month of October has arrived and our school has many activities planned to keep
your children excited about coming to school! Thank you for making attendance a
priority! We have had many tardies and this greatly impacts student progress. The
morning bell rings promptly at 7:45 a.m. We need all students to arrive on time to
optimize their learning opportunities.We would love to see more parents
participating this year! Please review the important October dates.We will be
sending out reminders for these events on our website, by email, Class Dojo, School
Messenger, in the Remind App, and by paper flier.

Upcoming October Events:
● October 5th: Coffee with the Principal: 7:30-8:00. Meet at the front gate to say

hello or ask a question.
● October 5th: Student Picture Day
● October 6th: No School
● October 12th: Bike to School Day (7:15-8:00)
● October 13th: Outside Assembly on the blacktop! 7:45 a.m. Parents Welcome!
● October 14th: P.V.U.S.D. Parent Conference at E.A. Hall. Registration starts at

8:00 a.m. There will be childcare and food provided. Event ends at 3:00 p.m.
● October 17: State of the District- Performance by the MacQuiddy Music

Ensemble Performance
● October 19th: Parent Meetings in the library. School Site Council is at 4:30,

ELAC is at 5:30.
● October 20th: Appreciation Assembly! Parents invited by teacher
● October 26th: Fun Run for Grades 4 and 5 (some 3rd students)
● October 31st: MacQuiddy Costume Parade on the blacktop- more information

coming soon. No scary costumes please.

Sincerely,
Rebecca Milburn
Principal, T.S. MacQuiddy Elementary School
(831) 728-6315: Office
Mustang H.E.R.D. School Values:
Honesty, Effort, Respect, and Great Decisions
Our School Motto: “We take care of each other”


